
From: Arzoo Zaru [mailto:arzoo.zaru@tbhimjyani.com]  

Sent: 12 Jan 2018  

To:  

Subject: Update on Neelkanth Woods Olivia Society Name Reservation 

 

Dear Patron,  

As per the update received from the Chief Promoter of the Neelkanth Woods Olivia Society, we 

are pleased to share that the necessary formalities of reservation of name of the society for 

Neelkanth Woods Olivia Project have been successfully completed.   

Please find attached the letter dated 08.12.2017 issued  by the office of Deputy Registrar Co-

operative Societies Thane which confirms that the name  “Neelkanth Woods Olivia Co-op. Hsg. 

Society Ltd.,” has been reserved by them.  

We will be shortly sharing the bank account details and requesting you to remit monies towards 

various heads of Entrance Fee, Share Application Money & Formation & Regn. of Society/Apex 

Body as listed in your Agreement for Sale / Price Sheet so that you can become a member of the 

Society once formed.   

It will be a pleasure to invite you for signing of requisite paper work for the purpose of registration 

of the society.  

We look forward to our prosperous relationship.  

Thanks & Regards,  

Arzoo Vijay ZaruArzoo Vijay ZaruArzoo Vijay ZaruArzoo Vijay Zaru     

Customer Care Team – Neelkanth Woods 
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